
 

 

10/7—10/13: NATIONAL FIRE SAFETY WEEK Safety tips and more to 

protect your family from Bath Township Fire. 

10/9: FLU CLINIC 9am — 12pm at the Senior Center. All insurances   

accepted. Registration to be held closer to event. Call 641-5169 for more. 

10/9: VOTER REGISTRATION Last day to register to vote for the     

November General Election. 

10/12: FARM TO FORK FALL FEAST More at www.shopbfm.org 

10/15: SEWER BILLS DUE For period of October—December. 

10/22: TRUCK OR TREAT Sponsored by Parks & Rec — Free and open 

to the public. 6—7pm at Bath High School North Parking Lot. Seeking 

businesses to provide candy, contact Becky at 641-5167. 

10/31: HALLOWEEN Trick-or-Treat from 6 — 8pm. 

11/6: GENERAL ELECTION Polls open from 7am — 8pm. 

11/12: VETERANS DAY OBSERVED Township Offices, Police          

Administration & Senior Center closed. 

11/15: BUCK POLE SAVE THE DATE! Sponsored by Parks & Rec — 

Free and open to the public. 

11/22 & 11/23: THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY OBSERVED Township  

Offices, Police Administration & Senior Center closed. 

11/24: CHRISTMAS TREE SALE AT BATH FIRE DEPARTMENT 

Sponsored by Bath Township Firefighters Association. 

12/1: WINTER PROPERTY TAX BILLS MAILED Due 2/14/2019. 

12/24 & 12/25: CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY OBSERVED Township Offices, 

Police Administration & Senior Center closed. 

12/31 & 1/1/2019: NEW YEARS HOLIDAY OBSERVED Township    

Offices, Police Administration & Senior Center closed. 

 

 

CONTACT US 

Township Offices 

(517) 641-6728 

info@bathtownship.us 

www.bathtownship.us 
 

Township Board of Trustees 

Jack Phillips, Supervisor 

jphillips@bathtownship.us 

 

Kathleen McQueen, Clerk 

kmcqueen@bathtownship.us 

 

Steve Wiswasser, Treasurer 

swiswasser@bathtownship.us 

 

Cindy Cronk, Trustee 

ccronk@bathtownship.us 

 

Denise McCrimmon, Trustee 

dmccrimmon@bathtownship.us 

 

Al Rosekrans, Trustee 

arosekrans@bathtownship.us 

 

Dan Stockwell, Trustee 

dstockwell@bathtownship.us 

 

Dan Wietecha, Superintendent 

dwietecha@bathtownship.us 
 

 

@bathtwp 

Bath Charter Township 
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Visit www.bathtownship.us for more! 
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Lift Station 203 Sanitary Sewer Construction     

Project on Drumheller Road 

Lift Station 203 on Drumheller Road was built in 1974 and is now in 

extremely deteriorated condition and at risk of failure. Over half of the 

Township’s sewage flows through this essential piece of sewer system. 

 

The LS 203 project was put out for competitive bids to replace the lift 

station and 3,200 feet of sanitary sewer between I-69 and Webster 

Road. 

 

Due to challenging soil conditions and groundwater, the sewer 

construction along Drumheller was very slow. From late July to early 

September, contractor Kamminga & Roodvoets (K&R) first “mucked 

out” the bad soils, backfilled the trench with sand, then backtracked to 

install the new pipe within the sand trench. 

 

In early September, K&R turned the corner to start installing new pipe southward toward I-69 to connect with 

last winter’s cured in-place pipelining (CIPP) project. Completion is anticipated this fall. 

 

Weekly project updates are posted on the Township’s website, www.bathtownship.us 

Open Year-Round! 

Winter (Nov—April) Bath Community Center 

& Summer (May—Oct) James Couzens                     

Memorial Park 

Thursdays                

3—7 pm                

Food, Friends            

& Fun! 

Payments Accepted:                          

Cash, Credit Card, WIC, Senior Project 

Fresh, Bridge Card &                          

Double Up Food Bucks 

Proper Disposal of FATS, OILS & GREASES 
 

Fats don’t dissolve in water. The result of washing 
FATS, OILS, and GREASES (FOG) down your drains 

can be disastrous 
— causing backups 
in your home or 
your neighbor’s 
home with extensive 
and unpleasant 
damage.  
> Don't put liquid 
oil in the trash. 
Instead, place it in a 
sealed can and add 
kitty litter, coffee 
grounds or other 
absorbent material. 

Where Does It Go? 

Have you ever wondered what happens to all the "stuff" that goes down the sink, shower drain, or toilet? The 

Southern Clinton County Municipal Utility Authority (SCCMUA) is  scheduling free tours of the 

sewer treatment plant in DeWitt on October 3, 2018 and October 17, 2018 at 6pm. Please call 669-8311 to 

schedule your tour.  Space is limited to the first 15 per date.   


